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STATE OF

OHIO

BOARD OF PHARMACY

Memorandum of Response

To: Sophia Papadimos, Regulatory Policy Advocate
Ohio Lieutenant Governor’s Office

From: Cameron McNamee, Director of Policy and Communications
State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy

Date: September 11, 2015
Re: CSI Review - Dangerous Drugs (OAC 4729-9) & Drug Database (OAC 4729-
37)

Thank you for your review of the rule packages received by the Board of Pharmacy on
September 11, 2015.

Based on your approval of the packages, the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy is
proceeding with the formal filing with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review
(JCARR).
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